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29 January 1999 

Dr Jane Barton 

The Surgery 

148 Forton Road 

Gosport 

Hants 

PO12 3HH 

Dear Jane 

Gosport GP Group Meeting: 11 February 

The next meeting of the Gosport GP Group was to be held at 12.30 on Thursday 11 February. 
I am writing to confirm that this meeting has been cancelled. 

Both the Chair and the Vice-Chair of the Group are unable to attend on 11 February. This has 
coincided with little business for that particular meeting. The next meeting will take place, as 
previously agreed, at 12.30 on 4 March. I anticipate that the draft Primary Care Investment Plan 
should be available for discussion at the March meeting. Amongst other things, this document 
will outline the proposed used of GMS funding for the next financial year. 

If there are other items which you feel ought to be placed on the agenda for 4 March please let 
me know. 

Yours sincerely 

John Kirtley 
Chief Executive - Fareham & Gosport PCGs 


